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23 March 2020 

Response to Coronavirus (COVID-19) global pandemic 

Motorcycle Holdings Limited (ASX: MTO) recognises that Australia is facing a period of economic uncertainty 

during the ongoing global COVID-19 pandemic. 

We are not in a position to provide full year profit guidance for FY20, however have not encountered a material 

impact in our results to March 2020. 

We are monitoring the evolving situation and taking action to minimise the impact of COVID-19 to the business, 

and to protect the safety of our staff and our customers. 

The Commonwealth Government has announced a range of measures to assist businesses during this 

challenging time, including relief to some of the requirements under the Corporations Act.  Where available, we 

will be taking advantage of these relief measures. 

This announcement was authorised for release by MotorCycle Holdings’ Board of Directors.
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